
  
 

 
August 22, 2014 
 
Curtis Cherne, PE 
Rudy Rael, Plan Checker, 
Hydrology Development Section 
Development & Building Services 
PO Box 1293 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103 
 
Re: Revised Lots 6, Rancho de Candelaria, NW, Albuquerque, NM 

(Zone Atlas Map G-13) 
   
Dear Curtis and Rudy: 
Attached for review for Building Permit approval are the following:  
 

• One (1) drainage information sheet 

• One (1) copy of the  drainage & grading plan   

• One (1) copy of the master drainage & grading plan 

• One (1) copy of the drainage calculations, exhibits and spreadsheet 
 

This is a revision of the previously approved grading and drainage plan (sealed 3/19/2014). 
The reason for the resubmittal is to show the location of the proposed swimming pool addition 
and the raising of the finished floor of the structure by 4”. 
 
Please review the attached plan and accompanying master grading and drainage plan for the 
Ranch de Candelaria Subdivision prepared and certified by Richard Lovato dated 11/27/05. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or comments. 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GUY JACKSON & ASSOCIATES, LLC 
 
 
 
Guy C. Jackson, PE 
President   
10522 Florence Ave. NE 
Albuquerque, NM  87122 
505-235-1426 
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